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Nicole Gaudette

From: carrottopp@comcast.net
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 10:14 AM
To: Nicole Gaudette
Subject: CAO17-010 :Critical Area Determination and Eagle Nest Protection
Attachments: Scan 2018-1-26 11.09.20.pdf; Scan 2018-1-26 11.08.25.pdf; Scan 2018-1-26 11.07.18.pdf; Scan 

2018-1-26 11.04.39.pdf; Scan 2018-1-26 11.02.49.pdf; Scan 2018-1-26 10.59.21.pdf; Scan 2018-1-26 
10.57.44.pdf; Scan 2018-1-26 10.56.24.pdf; Scan 2018-1-26 10.54.46.pdf; Scan 2018-1-26 10.52.32.pdf

Nicole, 
 
Better late than never.  Sorry it has taken me so long to get back to you re the Eagle nest history on 
the subject property. 
 
Please find attached documents which highlight the controversy back in 2008/ 2009.  Included is 
USDI letter to Mr. Jeffrey Skall warning him not to damage the tree, a Summary Of Actions 
Concerning the Eagle Tree and Gerard J. Kaelin's letter of Notice of Liability to the City.  All the other 
references in these documents are in the City's archives.   If you have trouble finding them let me 
know and I will try to dig out my copies. 
 
As far as I know the tree is still an active Eagle site.  I personally saw active nest building activities 
three years ago.  I do not see how this property can be developed without destroying this wonderful 
original growth tree.  The Federal Government would probably still take a dim view of the destruction 
of this tree. 
 
If you can still make me a party of record on this subject it would be appreciated. 
 
Tom Alexander 
9103 SE 50th St 


